Red Lion Borough Newsletter February 2015

By Rep. Stan Saylor
Our Office Has Moved!

Our district office has moved to 100 Redco Ave., in Red Lion (Just off Rt. 74). The phone numbers will
remain the same (717) 244-9232, or (717) 382-4595. The fax number is (717) 246-2387. The new
location has a large parking lot and is handicap accessible.

2015 Veterans Assistance Hours

On the second Thursday of each month, from 10-6 p.m., my office will be partnering with the
American Legion Department of Pennsylvania and the Red Lion Area Senior Center to offer
outreach and assistance to the veterans of the 94th District in our Red Lion District office at 100
Redco Ave. Please call my office to set up an appointment at 717-244-9232 or 717-382-4595.
Terry Gendron of the American Legion will be in the office to offer assistance to veterans, their
spouses, or their family.

Tax Rebate Applications

PA State Tax/Rent Rebate Program

Red Lion residents should also be aware that a separate Property Tax/Rent Rebate program is offered by
the state. As the name implies, it is also available for renters, but the application forms must also be filled
out each year in order to receive the rebate. The application deadline for the state rebate is June 30, 2015.

Red Lion SD Senior Citizen /Disabled Person Tax Rebate Program

The Red Lion School District offers a tax rebate of up to $650 for qualified, property-owning senior
citizens and/or disabled persons. The rebate is only available if you apply, and applications are available
now. The application deadline for the RLASD rebate is May 15, 2015.

To obtain the application forms or assistance on filling out the forms on either of these tax rebate

programs, you may contact my district office in Red Lion at 717-244-9232, or you may visit the
office.
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